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WEEKLY INFORMATION SHEET – 25th OCTOBER 2024
	CLASS    
	% ATT
	LATES

	REC
	97.08
	1

	YEAR 1
	95.79
	0

	YEAR 2
	94.67
	2

	YEAR 3
	93.91
	2

	YEAR 4
	94.52
	2

	YEAR 5
	91.33
	0

	YEAR 6
	89.68
	3


	
	STAR AWARD WINNERS 25th OCTOBER

	Reception
	Percy

	Year 1
	Grant

	Year 2
	Jessica

	Year 3
	Chloe

	Year 4
	Darcie

	Year 5
	Kyle

	Year 6
	Bobby
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	HOUSE WINNERS 
	GOLDEN RULE WINNERS 

	CONISTON/DERWENT
	YEAR 6


HEAD TEACHER’S THOUGHTS FOR THE WEEK
"Hope is the bridge between today and tomorrow." 

Welcome to the final newsletter of the half term. It has been another very busy one in school with lots of opportunities for the children to take part in. Firstly, massive well done to Year 5 on their Bikeability sessions this week. It was amazing watching you progress through the stages and be given the opportunity to improve your cycling proficiency. Thank you to Mr Townsend for organising the instructors to come in. Also, thank you to parents and carers for all the preparation and getting bikes here on time! It was fabulous seeing so many children on the open road and being given the essential skills to keep them safe. I'm sure every child, regardless of their level, has improved their bike skills this week. We've had some lovely feedback from children and parents on this life skill.
This week we have also been utilising the outside environment with our 'Fieldwork Week'. Thank you to Miss Kinsey our History and Geography lead on providing the structure for our children to investigate our locality which has led to mapping. I thoroughly enjoyed the visit to the farm with our Reception children and their buddies!
Another huge well done to our wonderful Year 3 class for their 'Day of the Dead' Mexican themed day! We had some very interesting characters around school and some amazing face paints! I hope you enjoyed the culmination of your Mexico unit and especially the Pinata bashing!
Bonfire Bingo was a roaring success on Thursday evening. We had a great turnout and raised much needed funds for school. Despite the odd technical difficulty, it went swimmingly! Thanks to all the FOSSS team for their support. Without them, these events wouldn't be possible.  
Finally, thanks to those who are continuing to drive safely and park courteously around our school. Please continue to avoid driving down Bent Spur Road if you can. We know how busy it can be especially with Spindle Point being collected opposite church. Please never block driveways for our 
residents and be aware of children crossing the road. Thanks very much for your co-operation with this. Together, we can keep our children safe.
I hope you enjoy the half term break. We return at normal time on Monday 4th November.
Paul Puckey
Head Teacher
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PARENTS’ EVENING
Parents' Evenings will take place on Wednesday 13th November from 3.30 pm - 6.30 pm and on Thursday 14th November from 3.30 pm - 6.30 pm. Bookings can be made via text and email using the link which will be sent out after half term. Please arrive in good time for your appointment to enable you to collect your child's books from the hall and take a look through them whilst waiting outside your child's classroom for your appointment. As usual, the appointment will be a ten minute slot and will give you the opportunity to discuss your child's progress and future targets with the Class Teacher. 

YEAR 6 EGYPTIAN WORKSHOP
On the morning of Friday 8th November, Dan Tastic Education will be visiting Year 6 to deliver their Ancient Egyptian workshop.  Using historical artefacts, props, games, video presentations and group discussions the children will learn all about Ancient Egypt whilst also using the topic to relate back to modern times, PSHE, gender equality, English, Maths, citizenship and inclusivity. The workshop has been arranged by the parents of Elijah in Year 6 and we are sure the whole class will enjoy this experience. Thank you.
FOSSS BONFIRE BINGO

Thank you to all of you who joined us for a very fun evening last night at our FOSSS Bonfire Bingo event. We made a fantastic profit of over £530. It was lovely to see the school hall full of children and parents enjoying themselves. Thank you for your support. 
REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY
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The Kearsley Remembrance Parade will take place on Sunday 10th November. We would like to see as many children and parents as possible to join us at Kearsley Cricket Club at 9.15 am to start the Parade. We will walk behind the school banner and lay a poppy wreath at the war memorial before continuing for the Remembrance Service at St Stephen's Church. Refreshments and entertainment will be offered at Kearsley Cricket Club after the service. 
BRITISH LEGION POPPY APPEAL

We will be selling poppies in school after the half term break. Please allow your child to buy a poppy for a donation for this very worthwhile cause. We will also be selling a range of branded accessories, for example, reflector poppies and snap bands. All proceeds to the British Legion.

PLAYGROUND SAFETY

Please can we ask for your cooperation when collecting your child at the end of the school day in ensuring any younger siblings do not use the multi gym equipment. Thank you for your support.
ASDA REWARDS

Every time you shop with Asda Rewards from 2nd September to 30th November, Asda will donate 0.5% of your total spend to your nominated primary school. Plus, Asda will give £1 into our Cashpot every time someone opts in. Asda will also get us started with a further £50. To redeem this, make sure you have signed up to shop and scan your Reward card.
Please remember we break for the half term holiday today. We look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 4th November for the run up to Christmas. Have a safe and happy holiday.[image: image2.png]
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Take a look at our Website -

www.ststephenskearsley.co.uk


